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29 May 2018 
 
 
Lucas Martin 
fyi-request-7830-d643c0b7@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Lucas 
 
Thank you for your information request of 14 May 2018, in which you requested the following: 
 

…any information you have on the proposed Cross Valley Link between Seaview and State Highway 
2 in Lower Hutt. 

 
Under section 14(b)(ii) of the Official Information Act 1982, I have transferred your request to the Hutt 
City Council as I believe your request to be more closely connected with the functions of the Council.  
 
Your request was transferred to, and accepted by the the Council on 28 May 2018. The Council therefore 
has 20 days from the date of transfer to provide you with a decision on your request.  
 
If you have any questions relating to your request, you can contact the Council by email to 
contact@huttcity.govt.nz. 
 
Thank you again for writing. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Leisa Coley 
Manager, Ministerial Services 


